
 
 
 
 
Eagle Families,  
 
It has been an amazing week! We were able to spend an evening welcoming in our new sixth graders 
and sharing all about our school. New students and families were able to meet teachers, visit the 
greenhouse, see our robots in action, see student performances by Band, Guitar and Orchestra students, 
and begin to make some Art. A huge thank you to all who showed up and to the PTO who fed not only 
all our faculty and student volunteers, but all the families that attended as well. 
 
On the other end, our eight grade students received their acceptance into multiple academies across the 
district. These included the IB Program at Nease, the AICE program and Arts academies at St Augustine 
High, Health Professionals academy at Tocoi and more. We are excited to see our students grow their 
passion for learning and carry that with them into their next opportunity. 
 
 
BASKETBALL 
The calendar for home games is on our website!! Tickets should be purchased ahead of time. 
https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/basketball-2/  
 
DROP OFF AND PICK UP 
Eagle Families, please note drop off time is at 7.10am. There is no supervision available before 
this time. Please help us keep students safe! Pick up is between 1:50 – 2:00pm. Please be 
prompt. You will need to park and collect your student from the front office if you are running 
late.  
 
PTO CORNER 
 
We are less than a month away from Spring Fling, one of our favorite events of the year! And, 
we need lots of volunteers! Sign up to help! 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084EA9AD29A0FD0-smsspring1 
 
3/9, 12:00-2:00- Spring Fling 
4/20, 2:00-3:30- Dodgeball 
5/8-5/12- Teacher Appreciation Week 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fbasketball-2%2F&data=05%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca8866c8a0d5f47828e5808db111e6b69%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638122594565289204%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=q1NyHEETzBZzwDCpHvsuJX0ggEPse4JPJYgtkjYDl0M%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F60B084EA9AD29A0FD0-smsspring1&data=05%7C01%7CTrish.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7Ca8866c8a0d5f47828e5808db111e6b69%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638122594565289204%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EmUYAEcNfHyf5ZQYYPnpIUrX6DaNQlf6Ze4YdU79Yj0%3D&reserved=0


 
Several of our board members are 8th grade parents, and we are looking for parents who'd like 
to join the board next year! Want to be a part of a drama free, well supported PTO? Reach out 
to us! PTOSebastian@gmail.com 
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